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1st March 2024  

Easter Bonnet Parade  
  

Dear Parents and Carers of FS and KS1 Children,  
  

As part of our Easter Week celebrations in school, on Friday 22nd March, we will be having an 
Easter Bonnet parade. The children will wear their bonnets on the playground in the afternoon 

for our special parade and we would like to invite parents and carers to come and watch.  Sweet 

Peas morning children are able to return to school in the afternoon at 2:30pm with parents 
for the parade at 2:40pm – parents must take them home for lunch as usual and take them 

home straight after the parade. 
  

We thought it would be fun for the parents and carers to get involved with designing and making 
the bonnets at home. We have included a website for you to look at, to get some ideas. The 
bonnets can be traditional or have a modern twist, it’s up to you! Make your bonnets from 

things you have around the house and please don’t buy commercially produced ones.  
https://uk.pinterest.com/eleanorrichards/easter-bonnet-ideas/  

  
Please could the children bring in their finished bonnets to their classroom on the morning of 
the Friday 22nd March. Parents and carers are welcome to watch the grand parade from 2.30pm 

on the playground - weather permitting. If it is raining heavily in the afternoon, the parade will 
be cancelled by text message, as we don’t have enough space in school to cater for all the 

parents and carers. Prizes will be awarded for the best bonnets in each class.   
  

After school on this day, the Friends of John Clifford will have their annual Easter Egg 
Hunt and cake sale, so please bring some cash with you if you would like to take part.  
  

Many thanks  
 

 
 
KS1 and FS Team 
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